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From: Salah Ali <salahali360@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 2:28 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Cc: salahali360@gmail.com

Subject: RIN3038AC61

To: David Stawick, Secretary Commodity
Futures Trading Commission 1155 21st Street, N.-W.
Washington DC 20581

Hi Sir would you please consider not to make the proposed changes to the currency market.
My traders are aware that these changes will lead to a world currency devaluation for the Dollar.

There are simply no pro's for the U.S. Dollar. Traders in China and around the world tell me tha

t they their government and many other governments around the world are discussing this and awaiting for any opportunity to
take advantage of the U.S. in any fashion. So if you really look at the big picture its a big disadvantage to the country as a
whole. I love my country and don't wish for this legislation to pass.

Thank You,

Salah Ali



